The Institute of Group Analysis

1 Daleham Gardens,
London NW3 SBY

Telephone:
Facsimile:

Mr. David Pike ;
Director, Environment Dept.
London Borough of Camden
Camden Town Hall

Argyle Street Entrance
Euston Road

London WC1H 8EQ 3 April 1995.

Dear Sir,

Re: Application Reference No. PL/9500249/ /0711/K
Construction of a 3-storey residential building

comprising 5 flats and 20 underground parking
spaces on land adjoining 79 Belsize Lane, NW3.

On behalf of the Institute of Group Analysis situated
directly opposite to the proposed development, I write
to strongly object to this application.

In the first place, 20 parking places for five flats seems
-rather excessive and in all probability will be used for

hotel parking resulting in cars coming and going on the

existing hazardous junction of Belsize Lane and Daleham Gardens.
Excavation for the car park is also bound to affect if not
destroy trees which add so much to the charm of our neigbourhood.

Secondly, in view of the nature of the psychotherapy carried
out on our own premises, the noise and disturbance of such
excavation will be particularly stressful and detrimental to
our work. We anticipate a distressing and adverse affect on
our clients and will find it difficult to cope with it.

We deplore this proposal and entreat you to reject it.

Yours faithfully,

Administrative Director.
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